
I would like to voice my support for a solution to the downtown encampment.   
It makes sense to have a solution whereby those in need can be housed in a safe, supportive way.   
The ad hoc tents downtown are clearly not sustainable and damage the shopping experience for Guelph 
citizens. 
 
John Van de Kamer 
KJL 
 


